
From:   Brian Kavalar   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   June 14, 2013

Subject:   FCC File No. 0557-EX-ST-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Mr Ghaffari, the application is now in process within Raytheon and we should have much less trouble in a
timely response then the last time.

Brian Kavalar


